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TO : ALL CUSTOMER

We highly appreciate your business and continued relationship with our company.
This notification is to inform you that the below product manufactured and sold
by our company is not recommended for new design. 
Therefore, please refrain from new designs and adoptions, including model changes.

We will continue to supply products that have already been adopted, 
however since there is a capacity limit, conditions such as quantities need to be discussed. 

1. New design deprecated product
Aluminum electrolytic capacitors (SMD type)
Series : RV2, RV3, RV5, RVO, RVS

Aluminum electrolytic capacitors (Radial lead type)
Series : RE3(φ8 or less), RC2, RC3

2. Alternative Product:
There is no alternative product.

Thank you very much for your patience and understanding in advance.
If you have any questions, please contact your local sales representative.
For information on alternatives and consultation, contact your local sales representative.

Your sincerely,

Engineering & Development Engineer

ELNA  CO., LTD.
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